
Registering for VBS in Realm 

For optimal experience, please complete registration from a desktop/laptop computer (Internet Explorer is not supported; 

Chrome is the recommended browser). Registering from a mobile device is not recommended. 

NOTE: If you have registered successfully, you will receive an email.  

IF YOU DO NOT RECEIVE AN EMAIL, YOU ARE NOT REGISTERED. Please try again. 

 

The name and email on the registration page should be the parent information if any of the people 

registering for VBS are under the age of 18. VBS Volunteers and VBS Child Participants are all in one 

registration form.  If you are volunteering, you will use this form to register both yourself and your 

children.  If you are not volunteering, you will use this form to register your children only.  



When registering for VBS, check all names that are registering -  

adults/teens who are volunteering as well as children who are attending. 

If you have not logged in or have additional people attending with you,  

enter them as guests (including grandchildren if you are registering them) on this screen. 

Please Note: If the system recognizes your name and email, it is best to enter your Realm password there, so that your 

family information is pre-filled.  Email jbooth@biblechapel.org if you would like your Realm password reset.  



On the next screen, choose the appropriate registration for EACH person. 

Choose the drop-down to get to the different registrations. 

Then complete ALL of the questions and click NEXT (you may have to scroll back up to see it). 



If you have registered already, and another family member wants to register at a different time,  

you will see this.  

 

Click here to add someone to an existing registration and proceed. 


